
Dear Senate Rules Committee,  
 
We should elect the President using a National Popular Vote because individual voters are what 
should matter in an election, not the geographic location of where those votes were cast. 
The National Popular Vote will fix this existing inequality by making every single voter matter. 
This is essential for the future of voting, to ensure that our elections are as fair as possible. Vote 
Yes on SB 870. 
 
Coe McElligott, Beaverton OR  
 


